The GIANTS are looking to start a Supporter Groups in Blacktown & Penrith areas in preparation for the 2015 season. 
 
This is a key initiative for the GWS GIANTS - Tina McKeown (GWS GIANTS Fan Development) will work closely with the president of the supporter group to establish a key venue (a home base for the supporter group) as the group works to attract existing fans along with new fans to join the group and ultimately become members of the GWS GIANTS and the Penrith Supporters Group.  

The GIANTS completely understand that this will take up valuable personal time and therefore the GIANTS would like to provide the following benefits as a thank you to the president of each GIANTS Supporter Group: 
·  A $500 honouree payment
· A free 2015 membership for yourself
· 20 tickets to games of your choice in Sydney or the ACT to use as incentives
· and 2 tickets to the 2015 Kevin Sheedy Medal dinner
The purpose of these Supporter Groups is to align with a venue to play all the GIANTS away games live and have a central place for locals to watch the GIANTS play with fellow GIANTS supporters, members and fans. The GIANTS will assist to create a party/family feel with giveaways on the day and assist in promotion of these Groups through our Social Media avenues. The Hills GIANTS Supporter Group is currently up and running, please view their Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/hillsgiantssupportergroup
to get a better understanding of what the GIANTS are trying to achieve. 
If anyone is interested in this fantastic opportunity to lead the GWS GIANTS Supporter Groups in Blacktown or Penrith or additional information on the Supporter Group please contact tina.mckeown@gwsgiants.com.au or 0408 399 020.  
